

30 June 2022

Pilton Community College Chaddiford Lane Barnstaple EX31 1RB T: 01271 374381 E: admin@pilton.college W: piltoncollege.org.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

As the end of this academic year is fast approaching, we wanted to thank you for all your support - particularly during the challenges we've faced this year. We feel really privileged to be serving such a kind and supportive community.

We wondered if you would like to take this opportunity to pass on a message to our staff; they have worked tirelessly this year, and they care deeply about every student they teach. We know that receiving a message from you would make their day! Your message can be addressed directly to a specific teacher or member of support staff - or a more general message to the staff team.

If you would like to send a message, please email <u>admin@pilton.college</u> and mark it for the attention of Mrs Sherwood by Friday 8 July. These will then be collated and shared before the end of term.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Graham Hill Headteacher